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Milly Southworth
R
From: Helen Freeman SN
Sent: 12 May 2022 13:03
To: clerk@torpeinttowncouncil.gov.uk
Cc: friends@thanckes.org.uk; ajk_2005@hotmail.com
Subject: Accessibility of Tennis Courts
Dear Millie

As a result of monies donated to the Friends of Thanckes Park as part of the Co-op Community Fund, we can advise
that we are prepared to offer the sum of SRS as an interim donation in support of accessibility to the Tennis
Courts. The totai sum to be donated will be advised in due course.

In the event that Torpoint Town Council is not successful in getting approval to undertake this work, the monies will
of course be returned to the Co-op.

fo2uyn-96
Kind Regards

Helen Freeman
Secretary Frignds of Thanckes Park



